CLEVELAND BALLET

BEST OF LUCK TO CLEVELAND BALLET’S SUMMER 2025 INTERNS!

Cleveland Ballet welcomed two summer interns, Caroline Moffa and Riley Gregory, to the
administrative team for the past two months. It has been a pleasure to see them flourish
and grow, and we hope their upcoming years are full of success.

CAROLINE MOFFA, Marketing Intern

Butler University | Class of 2026

Bachelor of Science in Dance Arts Administration
Minor in Business

“I’'ve truly enjoyed my internship with Cleveland Ballet, thanks
to the passionate administrative staff and incredibly talented
dancers. One of the highlights of my time here has been
participating in staff meetings, which have given me a deeper
appreciation for the strong relationships that create a
supportive environment. The heart of Cleveland Ballet shines
brightly, and I’m grateful to have contributed, even in a small
way, to its continued growth and success.”

RILEY GREGORY, Patron Services & Box Office Intern
Baldwin Wallace University | Class of 2027

Arts Management & Entrepreneurship

Minors in Dance and Film Studies

“My favorite part of my time with Cleveland Ballet has been
meeting all of the amazing staff here and seeing how this
organization comes together. Being able to learn from such a
supportive team who are all so passionate about the work they
do is incredibly inspiring. I’'m so grateful for what this
experience has taught me and how it has shaped my

future goals!”




